
Larry E. Grove, CPA 
Auditor 
 
Suzette Smith 
Chief Accountant 
 
Tom Stanton 
Chief Deputy  
 
     
 
 
 
 
 

September 20, 2019 
 
 
 

 
• NOTICE OF LOGIC AND ACCURACY TEST 

 
 
 
On Tuesday, October 8th at 10:00 a.m., at the Lewis County Auditor’s Office, 351 NW 
North St, Chehalis, a Logic and Accuracy Test will be conducted on the computer 
program for the November 5, 2019 General Election. A representative from the Office 
of the Secretary of State will be present to observe the Logic and Accuracy Test. This 
testing is also open to the public for observation. 
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